Hello Neighbors,

During the month of November, be part of something illuminating by participating in the
Purple Light Nights Campaign

Hang a strand of purple lights, shine purple bulbs in lamps or light fixtures or light a purple candle in
your office, place of business, church, organization or your home.

You are invited to attend a launch of the Purple Light Nights campaign at 12:00,
Tuesday, November 5, 2013 at Sam’s Place, 159 Henderson Highway, MCC'’s café
and used bookstore.

Come and learn about how you can bring abuse out of the shadows and into the light.
While you are there, treat yourself to lunch from Sam’s Place’s delectable menu.

If you wish, you may pre-order a strand of mini lights for $17 which will be available for purchase at the
launch.

Thank you for shining a light on abuse.
Exposing the darkness of abuse to light will raise awareness; bring hope, healing and change.

To order lights or to get more information, please contact:
Voices for Non-Violence,

Mennonite Central Committee Manitoba

159 Henderson Highway, Winnipeg

204-925-1917

vhv@ mennonitecc.ca

Sincerely,

Virginia Froese,
Voices for Non-Violence Program Coordinator



